
From: Jens Locher <info@october15.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, September 25, 2021 5:42 PM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@portmoody.ca> 
Subject: Pregnancy and Infant Loss Awareness Day 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
For the past several years we have been working with local organizations in promoting awareness for 
the needs of families who experience the loss of a child - either through miscarriage, stillbirth or 
neonatal death. On October 15 an awareness day brings attention to this important topic. Since 2014 BC 
Place Stadium and Science World have both been supporters of this cause, with the Convention Centre, 
Olympic Cauldron, Sails of Light now all supporting the day as well. The province of British Columbia and 
various municipalities have formally declared/proclaimed the day as awareness day in the past. 
 
We kindly seek your support by illuminating the Port Moddy City Hall in the colors of the day (pink and 
blue). It would be a wonderful addition to the events happening in other parts of the province.  
 
You can find more details about the day and events scheduled on the day at http://www.october15.ca/ 
 
Kind regards, Jens Locher 
BC Childloss Support Network 
_____ Thunderbird Boulevard 
Vancouver, BC V6T __ 
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